
TROOP 243
April 3, 2004
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

It’s time for one big, final push to finish up our flower sale!  Don’t forget, the top seller each week receives a $50 gift certificate, and the next 2 top sellers receive a $25 gift certificate.  Congratulations to Alex Risen, Will Kennedy, and Paul Barr for earning a $50 gift certificate and to Patrick Dougherty, Mathew Heuser, Tim Taylor, Jeff Zimmerer, and Greg Zimmerer for earning a $25 gift certificate.  There is still time left to sell many flowers and earn money for dues, camping trips and high adventure.

1. Troop Meetings – Wednesday March 31, 7 PM – 8:30 PM we will meet at the Blairwood Tennis Swim and Fitness club to work on swimming activities.  Directions: The club is located at 9300 Blairwood Rd.  Blairwood Rd runs parallel to Interstate 64, off Hurstbourne Lane.  If you are heading North on Hurstbourne, turn left at the light in front of the Olive Garden, near I-64.  Take a left onto Liberty Bank Lane, then turn right at the Bob Evans.  Blairwood will be on your right.  South on Hurstbourne, turn right in front of the Olive Garden, then follow the directions above.  

2. Summer Camp – Any scout who wants to attend this year's summer camp trip should contact Michael Berger, at 267-7499.  Michael is the scout who is coordinating summer camp registration.  This year we will be attending Summer Camp at our Council's camp, Camp Crooked Creek, from June 20 through June 26.  The deadline to receive the lowest price has passed, but if you register soon, you will still be eligible for a discount.

3. Flower Sale – Final order turn in is Wednesday, April 7.  There is a PLC meeting, that night, not a troop meeting, but orders should still be brought to St. Barnabas.
(On the back of this letter, key flower sale dates are listed.)


4. Flower Sale Help Needed - Mike Michalac and Vince Heuser have many of the lead positions for our flower sale filled.  We need one scout and his parent(s) to coordinate the worker scheduling during the flower sale. Pat and Brian Bowles led this last year and are willing to help someone get started on this task.  As a reminder, all hours worked either during, or planning for the flower sale, will be compensated by dividing the proceeds of the table sales.


5. Welcome new Scouts!  Wednesday March 17, 4 scouts crossed over from Cub Scout Pack 243 into our troop.  Welcome to Daniel Corbett, Brandon Lashinsky, Devon Roberts, Sidney Wahle and their families!

6. 2004 Dues.  At February's meeting, the Troop Committee approved dues for the 2004 year at $180, or $15 per month.  All scout accounts were debited for $180.  If a scout did not have the amount, they need to pay the $15 monthly, or sell enough flowers to cover the amount owed.


Please see the other side for other important information

2004 Flower Sale - Key Dates

Every Troop Meeting
Scouts should turn-in completed order forms and money received at every troop meeting.  Please do not hold onto orders.

April 7
LAST CHANCE - All order forms must be turned in by this date.

April 14
Distribute flyers to neighborhood homes, during troop meeting.  We need parents to drive!

April 21
Set up Sales Lot, during troop meeting.

Thursday April 22
Flowers Delivered to St. Barnabas Setup 6-9 PM.

Friday April 23
Final Set up 3 – 9 PM, arrive as early as you can.

Saturday April 24
FLOWER SALE 8-5  
Workers needed from 7 AM -6 PM

Sunday April 25
FLOWER SALE 8-3:30  
Workers needed from 7:30 AM - 5 PM (Teardown 3-5)

Yours in Scouting,

Frank Hulsman

Assistant Scoutmaster

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


